
INVITATION TO RFQ 
 
 
Request for Qualifications, subject to the conditions contained herein, will be received by 
the ONEIDA COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT until 3:00 P.M., local time on 
Monday, April 3, 2023. 
 
 

Substance Use Disorder (SUD) Medical Consultant 
 

RFQ- # 2023-341 

 

Specifications MUST be RECEIVED from the Oneida County Health Department at 315-
798-6400, mail request to Oneida County Health Department, 5th Floor, 185 Genesee 
Street, Utica, NY 13501, or located on the Oneida County website at http://www.ocgov.net 
(public notice section.). 

Copies of the described RFQ may be examined at no expense at the Oneida County Health 
Department  

RFQs must be clearly marked with the RFQ # and addressed to the Oneida County Health 
Department.  

Oneida County reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received. 

The County of Oneida, in order to promote its established Affirmative Action Plan, 
invites bids from minority groups.  This policy regarding bids and contracts applies to all 
persons without regard to race, creed, color, national origin, age, sex or handicap. 

 

      Daniel W. Gilmore, Ph.D., MPH  

                 Public Health Director 
 

Dated: March 28, 2023 

 


